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Hamre Jaime

From: Dori Jansen <dori925@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 3:20 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Please support the bridge across the Deschutes river

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I am for building the bridge across the Deschutes river in SW Bend and I am in agreement with the majority of voters who 
voted on this issue. 
 
Please support building the bridge. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Dori Jansen 
19529 Sugar Mill Loop 
Bend, OR  97702 
 
 


